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Valentine's Day dancetalent contest The following is free to all faculty, staff and students:

WHO: Entertainment and Programming Board and Student Government 1. Narcotics Anonymous, Wed. 8:30 - 9:30 p.m.; Beam Hall 219.

WHAT: A Valentine's Day dancetalent contest 2. Alcoholics Anonymous, Thurs. 5:30 - 7 p.m.; Beam Hall 219.

WHEN: Friday, Feb. 15 3. Smokers Anonymous, Wed. 8 - 9 p.m.; Wright Hall 210.

WHERE: Alexis Park 4. Overeaters Anonymous, Mon. 5 - 6:30 p.m.; Wright Hall 201.

TIME: 9 p.m. to 2 a.m. Students interested in attending any of these meetings, contact Ken

Door prizes will be given away in addition to the prizes for the talent Tomory or Michelle Overly, at the Student Health Center at 739-337- 0.

contest. To sign up for the talent contest, stop by MSU 120 and ask for

I Lisa or Joyce.

Student organization spotlight
I Amnesty International:
I Amnesty International formed a chapter at UNLV the Fall semester of 1990. Amnesty works for the
I release of prisoners of conscience; men, women and children imprisoned for their beliefs, color, sex, ethnic
I origin, language or religion, provided they have neither used nor advocated violence; fair and prompt trials
I for all political prisoners, and an end to torture and executions in all cases.
I The Las Vegas area groups are working hard for the release of Wei Jingsheng, a Chinese dissident
I imprisoned since 1979. His crime was writing an article calling for democracy in China during Mao's period
I of economic reforms in the late seventies. The other major focus of the UNLV group last semester was human
I rights legislation in the United States.
I During the last Congressional session the UNLV group lobbied for passage of several human rights bills,
I including The Convention Against Torture. Senators Reid and Bryan both voted for passage of The
I Convention, which passed easily due to pressure from Amnesty International groups throughout the country.
I To become more involved in human rights work for more information, stop by MSU 120, and ask for
I David Gillespie.

I Beginning this semester, the Office of Student Information will provide in every Thursday's issue, one section dedicated to the
I organizations on campus, called "Student Organization Spotlight". The purpose of this section is to give all organizations the opportunity to
I inform other interested students about their groups, as well as providing information about upcoming events.
I If you would like your organization in the spotlight, drop a one-pag- e description of your organization, or upcoming events, in Kim Reed's
I located in MSU 120' or Ieave a message in Senator Wendy Finmark's box. All papers must be turned in no later than 5 p.m. every Friday.

I Interested in knowing about what's going on in Student Government? Attend the next senate meeting scheduled for Thursday ' Feb Wat4nmI in MSU 201.

I Student Government student services makes it possible for you to receive, free of charge:

I Scantrons

I Legal advise

I Red books and pencils

I Roommate referrals

I Class notes (with a fee)

I For more information, visit Student Government, MSU 1 20 or call 739-347- 7.
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